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A letter from your President
I can't believe how fast the first 5 months of my year have
gone by. I have so enjoyed my time as President, and am
looking forward to the next 7 months working with each one of
you. Thanksgiving time as been a moment to reflect on the
many things I have to be thankful for. For me, it is the special
members of this club and the passion we have to support our
community and our many projects Most importantly it is the
friendships we have established, the friendliness of our
members and how we are here to support each other. Oh, and
how fun we are too! I hope you have a wonderful
 holiday season and I look forward to 
seeing you at the Christmas party, our 
two December meetings and hopefully 
playing Elf while wrapping presents.
 
Yours in Service,
Debbie

 





Celebrating our members
We had such a busy month with our amazing

members. Here are the highlights. 

Phil completed his
requirements for his blue

badge (see below) by
giving the club his

classification speech. 
 

We also enjoyed a
classification talk from

Theresa S. Ibler



Lamin takes
great joy in
giving our
wonderful

President-Elect
Brian his

SECOND PHF pin. 

Kathy receives the
Rotarian of the
Quarter award
from President

Debbie. An honor
well deserved.

Congratuations to
Kathy. 



Community Table at Edmonds
Waterfront Center

Carol and Maggie were proud to be the first
volunteers at the Rotary Community Table

at the Edmonds Waterfront Center.

Our first "customer" - Donna



Fireside at Doug Purcell's
Lamin led a very informative

discussion about what
happens at International
Conference, and why all

members should consider
attending.



Student of the Month - Vanessa Ho 

Vanessa enjoys many
extracurricular activies at
Meadowdale High School,

Including cheerleading, ASB
Student Senator and LINK
Leader. She carries a 4.0

GPA and is a member of the
National Honor Society. 

David is an adventurer,
Author, Podcaster and

speaker and is most well
known for his Paddle Pilgrim

books. He has kayaked the
Mississippi River, the Erie

Canal/Hudson River to the
Statue of Liberty and the

Sogne and Hardanger Fjords in
Norway.  

November speaker: 
David Ellingson



Hunger Strike!!
The bowlers are: Robbie, Adrienne, Cheryl, Brian, Theresa, Jean,

Debbie, Libby and Chuck 

A District 5030 fund-raiser to ease food shortage



Heaters for Hygiene Center
As is almost always the

case, when our wonderful
members see a need, they
find a way to help. In this

case, Randy and Pat
delivered three heaters to

the Hygiene Center in 
 Lynnwood after noticing

how cold it was for the
workers.

You two are the BEST!!



Website Committee

Ever wonder why the website looks so good lately?
Here's why!! This is your website committee at our
monthy meeting ironing out any bugs and making

sure your website is functioning at it's highest level. 

Now I want to see YOUR committee at work.
Committee Chairs - send me your photos so I can

let the members know about the hard work you do
for your club. 

Committee members Debbie, Brenda and Maggie



Art at Graphite

Edmonds Rotary quiety
partnered with Julie at

Graphite. We helped fund
this project with MLT

Elementary students.  

Scott and Sheryl Ramm


